
WARNING 
SPECICAL MEETING  

OF THE GRANVILLE SELECTBOARD 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 4th, 2025 6:00 PM 

TOWN HALL BUILDING  

4157 Vermont Route 100, Granville, VT 05747 

The residents of the Town of Granville are hereby warned and notified that the Granville 

Selectboard will hold a special meeting in the Town Hall (4157 Vermont Route 100, Granville, 

VT 05747) on Wednesday June 4th, 2025 at 6:00 PM to conduct the following business: 

1. Review of the Results of the Transportation Survey 

2. Discussion of the Transportation Issues and Needs of Granville 

3. Discussion of Transportation Projects in Granville 

Participants may participate virtually in this meeting using the link below: 

 

https://kellieckroth-138.my.webex.com/kellieckroth-

138.my/j.php?MTID=m3757aac29443bcdcfb42f7ef05fb8469 

This meeting will be recorded and is open to the Public. 

https://kellieckroth-138.my.webex.com/kellieckroth-138.my/j.php?MTID=m3757aac29443bcdcfb42f7ef05fb8469
https://kellieckroth-138.my.webex.com/kellieckroth-138.my/j.php?MTID=m3757aac29443bcdcfb42f7ef05fb8469

